A FINE DELI & RESTAURANT,

We are delighted to share the news that Joe’s
Deli is reopening on Friday, May 15th for
take-out and delivery! Enjoy expedited
curbside pick-up or fast delivery with Uber
Eats.

During this transitional period, Joe’s has
undergone extensive professional sanitation
measures to ensure the safety and well-being
of our customers and employees. We are
adjusting our hours and will be open for lunch
and dinner from 10 AM until 9 PM. Our lobby
and in-house dining will be closed for the
time being. We are happy to take your order
over the phone or on our website at
https:// www.myjoesdeli.com/menu/.
Thank you for the outpouring of support and
love for Joe and our family. We are grateful for
your prayers, your support and your continued
patronage.

We look forward to serving you again!
Sincerely,

Joe, Jeannette and the entire Joe's Deli Family.



